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ADDENDUM NUMBER TWO 

BID S-7-21 

 

To: All Prospective Bidders and all others concerned 

 

From: City of Cheyenne, Purchasing Manager, TJ Barttelbort 

 

Date: September 24, 2020 

 

Subject: Addendum Number Two to Bid S-7-21 for the Happy Jack Landfill Front 

Entrance and Scale House project

 

The changes, clarifications, omissions, additions, and/or alterations in, on, and to the bid 

information and specifications shall apply to the Invitation For Bid submitted for and to the project 

indicated above.  Except as modified by this Addendum Number Two, all of the terms and 

provisions of the Invitation for Bid for the above listed project remain in full force and effect.  This 

Addendum Number Two supersedes all previous instructions pertaining to the items listed: 

 

REVISED BID SCHEDULE: 

 

1. Bidders are instructed that the City of Cheyenne is postponing until further notice, the 

Bid Submission Deadline of Friday, October 2, 2020, for Bid S-7-21 for the Happy Jack 

Landfill Front Entrance and Scale House project.   

 

2. A revised Bid Schedule, including an additional question submission deadline, will be 

provided as soon as one is available. 

 

ADDENDUM TWO ACKNOWLEDGED:  

 

 

BY_____________________________ TITLE_____________________________ 

(Addendum must be signed and returned with bid or receipt of the addendum must be 

acknowledged on the Invitation to Bid). 
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Cheyenne, WY 82001 
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